
Call for applications for Faculty Positions in Population Health 
at the Azrieli Faculty of Medicine, Bar-Ilan University

The Azrieli Faculty of Medicine of Bar-Ilan University is interested in recruiting entry-level tenure track or established 
investigators in the fields of Data Science in Medicine, Machine Learning and Artificial Intelligence, and Intelligent Systems in 
Medicine. The successful Faculty appointee would be expected to interact with and utilize the rich data sources of the Galilee 
medical institutions and health systems to address fundamental and/or applied challenges in human health. A strong 
background in relevant aspects of computer sciences with the interest and the ability to explicate to and interact with 
biologists and health care professionals is highly desirable for the positions being sought. The successful appointees will have
the opportunity to collaborate with members of the Computer Sciences department at Bar-Ilan’s Ramat Gan campus and other 
institutions, as well as with industry.

If recruited, the candidate is expected to establish and lead independent research within a broad  and growing population 
health program, and to contribute significantly to the graduate and medical teaching programs of the Faculty, conducted 
mainly in Hebrew. For further information on research in our faculty please visit: http://medicine.biu.ac.il/

All applications should be sent no later than 31/01/2021 to 
the Search Committee Coordinator and include:
• A cover letter addressed to the Dean of Medicine
• A curriculum vitae
• A description of future research plans
• Three letters of references

Details of Contact Person for Position:
Mrs. Shlomit Nishri-Wiesner
Search Committee Coordinator
E-mail: shlomit.nishri@biu.ac.il
Tel: +972-72-2644967

http://medicine.biu.ac.il/

